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8th May 2025 

 
Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers, 

Year 2 Trip to Sea Life Centre – Monday 9th June 2025 
 

To complement our Shimmering Shores topic, we have organised a trip to 

Brighton Sea Life Centre on Monday 9th June.   The children will need: 

 

 School Uniform 

 Lightweight waterproof coat (in case of rain) 

 Comfortable Shoes (not sandals) 

 Sun hat for hot weather (ensure your child has sun cream applied before arriving at  
                                                                                                                    school) 

 A small backpack that your child can carry:  
 

- A small snack e.g. apple/banana for mid-morning  
- A water bottle 

- Lunch and non-fizzy drink (no glass please).  Please ensure there are no 

products containing peanut butter or nuts of any kind.  All wrapped in a 

paper bag/soft lunch bag (+ no lunch boxes please). Please cancel your hot lunch for 

this date, and if you prefer for Chartwells to provide you with a trip packed lunch 
then please order this via ParentPay by 29th May. 

 

The children will not need:  

 Camera  

 Money 
 

Depending on the weather, the children will eat their lunch on the beach just outside the 
Sea Life Centre or within the Sea Life Centre itself.  
 

As part of our topic we are also planning for a visitor, later this term, from a charity called 

The Sussex Dolphin Project; a small contribution to the charity is included in the overall trip 

cost.   
 

The cost of the trip will be £14.70 for which we invite you to make a contribution of this 

amount. We’d like to thank F@B for providing a subsidy for the coach travel which has 
reduced the overall cost for parents.  If you are already signed up with PARENTPAY, you 

can pay this online by debit or credit card and at the same time giving consent for your 

child to take part in this trip.  If sufficient funds are not provided by parents/carers it will 

be impossible for the school to meet the cost and the visit may be cancelled.  
 

Continued on page 2… 



 

 

Turn your ear to wisdom and apply your heart to understanding (PROVERBS 2:2) 

 

 
We will need adult helpers on the trip although you must have a current school DBS in place, 

please contact the school office to register your interest. 

 

Inhalers and auto injectors that are normally kept in the classroom will be taken and 

returned to class on the day. If children require prescribed medicines, these must be 

accompanied by a medicines form (obtained via the office), in their original packaging 
(including the label with the prescribed dose and the patient information leaflet).  Non-

prescribed medication (e.g for travel-sickness) must also be in its original packaging, and 

accompanied by a completed medicines form (obtained via the office).   

 

Yours sincerely, 
Year 2 Team 


